
Quick 
Newsflash

Dates for week ahead:

Week beginning: 4th  
November

Ask your child/ren
about:

Cost of the School Day Support
West Lothian Councils school clothing grant, free school 
meals and milk applications are now open for the 
academic year 2024/2025.
Please take time to apply as there have been adjustments 
to the threshold amount you can earn so you may now be 
eligible for this support.
We would also encourage you to apply even if your 
child/children are in Primaries 1 to 5 as although they 
receive universal free school meals you may be missing 
out on the clothing grant and free milk.
https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/mealsandclothing
If you would like help to complete the application or would 
like to check you are receiving all the support you are 
entitled to contact The Families and Young People’s Advice 
Service on 01506 – 283000 (option4) or 
email fypas@westlothian.gov.uk

This week is ‘talk money’ week. Please see attached link for information to 
parents:

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/6COCmk1o0mCzeGtT?ref=Link

Message from Parent Council
'We really enjoyed the spooky movie on Tuesday, we hope the pupils did as well. We 
would like to thank both Asda and Morrisons Community Champions for donating sweets 
for our Halloween event, and we would also like to thank Parent Council Member Leanne 
Campbell for donating the fantastic spooky decorations. We can't wait to put on more 
events in the future and are always looking for volunteers to help out on the night. If you 
think you could lend a hand please get in touch - dedridgeparentcouncil@gmail.com' from 
the parent council.

Thank you so much to the Parent Council for putting this event on. It was also 

lovely to see the children enjoying the Halloween Party on the Thursday afternoon. 

Lots of fun was had by all!
Monday – P5 assembly – starts at 
9.15am. Parents / carers welcome
Friday – P7 at JY for the morning
Friday 11.30am – Family chat – Come 
along and be part of our discussions on 
how we ensure that we meet the 
needs of all of our learners within the 
school.

2024 – 2025
– Dedridge Primary is 50 years old!

Talk Money week
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